
 

 

 
 
 

The flowers this morning are given by the Kerr family 

in memory of Roscoe and Louise Bristol, and Marion Bristol Kerr. 

 
 

 

Shop Scrip Today! 
The Scrip table will be back in business today during coffee hour.  It’s been a quiet few 
weeks, so stop by to stock back up on all your gift card needs!    
 
 
Yard Goats Game ~ Mark your calendars! 
On May 15th, we’ll be heading to Hartford to watch a Yard Goats game.  Did you get 
your tickets?   It will be a great afternoon!  Come and have fun with 30 of your closest 
church friends.  Please see Linda McAllister (Wider Church Committee Chair) for 
more information. 
 
 

       Time to plant!   Missions Committee is looking for gardeners!  
Every year we grow cucumbers, squash, and other summer veggies for the Canton 
Food Bank in our raised beds next to the Post Office. If you are interested in signing  
up for one  of the garden plots, please contact Art Mauger at 
amauger8819@gmail.com or see Art  after church.  
 
 
May’s Mission Box Collection 
The Missions & Outreach Committee will collect healthy snacks for Gifts of Love. 

The First Congregational Church, Canton Center 

Announcements ~ May 1, 2022  

 
 

WELCOME  

 

  We’re glad you’ve joined us for worship today.   
Please know that whoever you are, wherever you are on life’s journey, you are welcome here!   

Questions?  Please feel free to ask the pastor, or call the church office during the week. 
 

An Open and Affirming Congregation. 

 Sunday            1 Monday       2 Tuesday        3 Wednesday   4 Thursday    28 Friday        29 Saturday     30 

 

Worship   
10:00 am 

 

  
 
 

ACA 7 pm 

 

 

 
 
 

AA 7 pm 

 

Diaconate  
Zoom 7 pm 

 

Handbell  
Choir 5:30 pm 

 

  
 
 

AA 11 pm 

 

Pastor: The Rev. Dr. Brenda Pelc-Faszcza   Ministers: Every Member 
Director of Music: Mary Lou Keefe    Sexton:  Walt LeGeyt 
Office Manager: Kristen DiMattia                 
  

Duty Deacons: Ali Hager & Eric Herbek  Camera:  Hugh Anderson 
Duty Trustees: Julius Ziemba & Scott Munson     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let us know about graduates and award winners! 
 

In our summer newsletter issue, we are pleased to share news about recent graduates 
and award winners connected with our church family.   
 

You may call, e-mail or drop a note in the mail or the church office.                                
(Also, because graduation often means a change of address, please let us know where 
our newest graduate members will be living.)  

mailto:amauger8819@gmail.com

